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During fire evacuations, using the fairgrounds has been a necessary meeting place 

for equestrian owners. Transporting to a facility already set up is extremely helpful in 

emergency scenarios. 

The county fairgrounds has been a comfort for many large livestock owners over the 

years. Please continue opening the doors!  


